
GROUND FLOOR

UNIT TYPE STUDIO 1 BHK 2 BHK RETAIL AREA

COLOR CODE

1 2 1 3

FLOOR PLAN



FLOOR - 1

UNIT TYPE STUDIO 1 BHK 2 BHK 3 BHK GYM

COLOR CODE

1 8 4 1 1

FLOOR PLAN



FLOOR - 2

UNIT TYPE STUDIO 1 BHK 2 BHK

COLOR CODE

2 9 5

FLOOR PLAN



FLOOR - 3

UNIT TYPE STUDIO 1 BHK 2 BHK

COLOR CODE

2 9 5

FLOOR PLAN



FLOOR - 4

UNIT TYPE STUDIO 1 BHK 2 BHK DUPLEX

COLOR CODE

2 10 1 3

FLOOR PLAN



FLOOR - 5

UNIT TYPE STUDIO 1 BHK 2 BHK

COLOR CODE

2 10 1

FLOOR PLAN



STUDIO
TYPE - 01

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

STUDIO TYPE - 01
AREA From 490 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN



STUDIO
TYPE - 02

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

STUDIO TYPE - 02
AREA From 484 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN



1 BEDROOM
TYPE - 01

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

1 BEDROOM TYPE - 01
AREA From 1055 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN



1 BEDROOM
TYPE - 02

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

1 BEDROOM TYPE - 02
AREA From 926 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN



1 BEDROOM
TYPE - 03

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

1 BEDROOM TYPE - 03
AREA From 1324 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN



2 BEDROOM
TYPE - 01

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

2 BEDROOM TYPE - 01
AREA From 1448 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN



2 BEDROOM
TYPE - 02

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

2 BEDROOM TYPE - 02
AREA From 1421 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN



2 BEDROOM
TYPE - 03

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

2 BEDROOM TYPE - 03
AREA From 1335 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN



3 BEDROOM
TYPE - 01

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

3 BEDROOM TYPE - 01
AREA From 1787 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN



DUPLEX
TYPE - 01

Disclaimer: All design, features, amenities, materials, dimensions, layout drawings are approximate and subject to change without notice; 
Actual area of the Unit may vary from the stated area, drawings not to scale; Developer reserves the right to make revisions to comply with 
any Applicable Law or the requirements of any Relevant Authority; For actual sizes please refer the Unit Purchase Agreement.

DUPLEX TYPE - 01
AREA From 2002 sq.ft Approx

FLOOR PLAN


